
 

Please make checks payable to 
Sam Davis Youth Camps, LLC 

Welcome to Sam Davis Youth Camp! 
 

All OVERNIGHT Adult VISITORS must complete the YOUTH PROTECTION COURSE 
and ONLINE EXAM and undergo a BACKGROUND CHECK upon entering camp.     
 

SEE BACK OF THIS PAGE FOR INFORMATION ON MEETING THESE REQUIREMENTS.  
 

 If you have not completed the  Youth Protection course, we will make that 
available to you now.  It will take about 20 minutes. 

 

Meals and Lodging are available for unregistered adult and youth Visitors.   
Meals are $8.00 each and overnight lodging is $30.00 per night/per person. 

 

Please circle the meals you will be eating with us and the nights that you need 
lodging below and present this form and payment to the Camp Director.                      
 

My Name is_____________________________________________________ 
 

 

Meals Request- (please circle meals you will be eating.) 
 

Sun     Mon Tues      Wed Thurs      Fri  Sat 
Breakfast - 8:00am * Dinner – 12:30pm * Supper – 6:00pm (subject to change with scheduled activities) 

 

           *           B             B      B             B          B            B 
 
           *     D             D      D            D          D            * 
 
                   S     S              S      S              S          S             * 
 

 

Housing Request - (please circle nights you will be staying.) 
 

Sun     Mon Tues      Wed Thurs      Fri  Sat 
          

           H            H            H      H             H          H           *                       
 

 
 

Total Meals____________ @ $8.00/ ea.                =     $__________ 
 

Nights in Camp__________@ $30/night/person   =     $__________ 
 

 TOTAL OWED = $__________ 

Unregistered Visitor Form 2017 - 2 pages 

Payment in advance is required. 



Welcome to Sam Davis Youth Camp!                                                     
It means a lot to our youth that you have chosen to spend some time at camp with us.  All 

OVERNIGHT ADULT staff, speakers, counselors, jr. counselors, guests and visitors are 

required to complete a YOUTH PROTECTION COURSE and undergo a BACKGROUND CHECK.  

This must be done BEFORE there can be interaction with campers.  The Youth Protection 

Course and ONLINE EXAM (required)  can be found at:    
 

             http://www.threemountainretreat.com/ChildAbusePreventionTrainingCourse.asp  
 

 The course takes about 20 minutes to complete.  If you have not completed the course prior 

to coming to camp, we will give you the opportunity to complete that now.   
 

A WEEK BEFORE ARRIVING, PLEASE EMAIL your complete NAME, ADDRESS, DATE OF BIRTH 
(MM/DD/YY) and SOCIAL SECURITY NUMBER to bvcunningham@gmail.com with SDCYC- 
TEXAS BACKGROUND CHECK in heading.   IF you arrived without having provided this 
information, please check in with the camp director, who will collect this information. 
 

NOTE: OVERNIGHT VISITORS MUST FILL OUT THE CAMPER (youth) OR COUNSELOR (adult) 
APPLICATION AND THE ADULT/YOUTH HEALTH FORMS.   Forms available for download at 
http://www.belocamp.com/sam-davis-youth-camp-texas   

 
 All adult staff and counselors are volunteers and have paid registration fees to cover 
their own food and housing during the week at camp.   These costs have been prorated for 
visitors who would like to come out and be a part of making the camp a special event for our 
kids.  If you wish to dine with us or stay overnight, we can provide these accommodations for 
you.  We have limited overnight lodging facilities available on a first come/first serve basis.  
Please fill out the form on the back of this letter to let us know what your plans are.  It helps us 
to know in advance so enough food will be available.   

 
 Thank you for your help in these areas.  These are real costs which can cut into our 
ability to provide a quality program for our kids.  We appreciate your support. 

 
Thank you for doing your part to cover your own expenses. 

     

                                                                                                                                                                                      

  Sincerely, 

                                                  Mark A. Brown 

                             Camp Director 
                            2017 Sam Davis CYC 
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